
Semglee Insulin Injection- Mylan 

 

The FDA announced a recall of one batch of Mylan’s (a Viatris company) non-

interchangeable Semglee (insulin glargine injection) prefilled pens which are packaged 

in a labeled carton of five pens because of the potential for the label to be missing on 

some prefilled pens within a labelled carton for this batch. 

 

Product Semglee 

Manufacturer Mylan 

Recall identification date 01/20/2022 

Affected NDC 49502-196-75 

Consumers should contact their physician or healthcare provider if they have 
experienced any problems that may be related to taking or using this product. 

 


